
HALIFAX BOARD OF SELECTMEN 
SELECTMEN MEETING 

THURSDAY, JUNE 15, 2017 – 10:00 A.M. 
SELECTMEN MEETING ROOM 

-------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Meeting came to order at 10:00 a.m. with Selectmen Thomas Millias, Kim R. Roy and Troy E. 
Garron present. 
 
The following business was discussed: 
 
School Roof bid Amount 
The top four bids were within $160,000 of each other with the lowest bid submitted from 
Capeway Roofing Systems, Inc. out of Westport MA coming in at $1,883,100.  This figure came 
in under a million dollars than what was estimated so if the windows come in over the estimate 
then there is some flexibility.  The bidding for the windows will be this fall.  Steve Habeeb from 
Habeeb Associates was very pleased with the companies who had submitted bids as they all 
could have done the work and added that has worked with this company before and is 
comfortable recommending them.  At this time the Town needs to generate a contract.  

Moved by Roy and seconded by Garron, the Board unanimously authorized Charles Seelig to 
sign the contract with Capeway Roofing Systems, Inc. in the amount of $1,883,100. 

Seelig said that the financial team has talked with the bond advisors and we are waiting to hear 
from them to make sure that everything was done right from Town Meeting and going forward.   

Millias asked Habeeb if he has talked with Capeway Roofing to see if they have the capacity to 
start soon and he said he has not talked with them as he wanted to talk with the BOS first.   
  
MEETING ADJOURNED 
 
There being no further business, moved by Garron and seconded by Roy, the Board unanimously 
voted to adjourn the meeting at 10:22 a.m. 
 
 
 
------------------------------------------------- 
Troy E. Garron 
Clerk 
 
/pjm 


